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CAUTION: External Message

 

M. Charlene McKay,

Good Afternoon,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed Environmental Sustainability Action
Plan, and would like to encourage you to vote to move it forward for public consultation.

We are at a critical moment in history and we have a clear opportunity to help shape our
community for the better. I believe this plan will be a huge step in the right direction, and was
very pleased to see such a forward thinking approach being presented.

Thank you

Shaun MacNeill 

Nanaimo, British Columbia V9T 3V8
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